
 

The Municipality of Thassos in collaboration with the Municipality of 

Garmen participated in the International Tourism Fair IFT in Belgrade, 

Serbia between 20 and 23 February 2020.  

 

The Municipality of Thassos was represented  by  members of the project 

team, the Municipal Counsilor and vice chairman of the board of directors 

of  “Thassos Municipal S.A.”   Mr. Marios Dimitrios and the member of 

the board of directors of  “Thassos Municipal S.A.”   Mr. Chaideftos 

Konstantinos. 

 

The common stand was located in Hall 2A. 

 

Thassos is one of the most popular destinations for Serbian tourists and 

within the framework of the fair the municipality of Thassos had the 

opportunity to show the interventions for the PWD that took place at the 

municipal Camping of Golden Beach and to inform visitors that Thassos 

Island is now an organized place to welcome PWD tourists. 

 

A brochure with “Destinations For All” information and the interventions 

for PWD that took place was distributed to all visitors.  

 

The representatives, in the context of the essential promotion of the project 

“Destinations for All”, made conducts with various Serbian tour operators. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 





 

 

 

 



 

 


